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Dear Faculty, 

 
 
Welcome to the Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology at the University of New Mexico 
School of Medicine! Congratulations on your appointment as faculty within our department. 
We are delighted you have joined our team and I hope your relationship with the department 
and the hospital proves to be a rewarding experience. 
 
The information contained on this website is designed to serve as an introduction to OB-GYN 
and University Hospital. It should provide you with resources to make your transition a 
smooth one. 
 
The OB-GYN team is here to support you, so please let me what I can do to ensure successful 
on-boarding. Also, if you have specific questions or need additional information, please do 
not hesitate to contact your division coordinator or our faculty services representative. 
 
Thank you and best wishes for continued professional success.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
Eve Espey, MD Professor and 
Chair Department of OB-GYN 
 


